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DECEMBER 2024 

 

Nate Eigher, Assistant Principal  

Indian Hill Primary School 

6207 Drake Rd, Cincinnati, OH 45243 

Dear Mr. Eigher, 

I am writing to inform you of my utmost interest in serving in the Indian Hill School 

District. I consider it a privilege to have received the opportunity to complete my student 

teaching experience at your school. I learned so much about how students learn and how we, 

as teachers, can personalize the learning experience for them through Project-Based Learning. 

The Indian Hill School District's proficiency in student-centered education, based on the five Cs 

of communication, collaboration, critical thinking, creativity, and citizenship, was truly 

impressive. 

Having the opportunity to serve at your school, I found my belief in the reciprocal and 

ever-evolving nature of teaching and learning reinforced by the exceptional growth 

opportunities you provide for educators. During my clinical experience at your school, I 

witnessed firsthand the resources and collaboration among teachers, which not only elevate 

the standards for your school district but also nurture your students with state-of-the-art 

facilitation of well-rounded educators and learning resources. This is why I am confident that 

the environment at your school will foster my growth as a new teacher. 

I understand that you may not currently have open positions for new educators, but if 

such opportunities become available, I would like to be considered. I am confident that my 

collaboration skills,  PBL background, and training in all student learning resources, including 

Infercabulary, Google Classroom, eSpark, and Epic, will make me an excellent fit for Indian Hill 

Primary School. Thank you very much! 

Sincerely, 

Ann Allmand 

 

513-628-3736 


